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Results of Finals played on 14th August

The following finals were held on Sunday 14th August.

There are still a number of scheduled finals to be

completed in September and we will provide a complete

list of winners in next newsletter. Thanks to all

participants who entered the knock out competitions and

congratulations to the successful winners.

Gents Club Championship, Winner - Sean Logue,

Runner up-Ross Coull 

Gents Club Handicap, Winner - Alan Mercer, Runner up

- Thomas Bolam

Ladies Club Championship, Winner - Doreen Leask,

Runner up - Edna Wallwork

Ladies Bronze Championship, Winner - Betty Cole,

Runner up - Rona Stewart 

Lindsay Trophy, Winner - Keith Norman, Runner up -

John Richardson

Dates for your diaries - Ladies and Gents Presentation Evenings

Here are a couple of dates for your diaries :-

Gents Presentation of Prizes evening will be on Friday

November 11th 

Ladies Presentation of Prizes evening will be on Friday

October 28th 

Details of both important events will follow in due course,

but in the meantime appreciate if members could enter

date in their diaries.

RMMGC Juniors win Angus League Golf 6s

In August the final round of the Angus Junior 6's league

was held at Montrose. 

Team Scores were :

Montrose 128 points

Kirriemuir 111 points

Forfar 106 points

Brechin 100 pointsPUTTING COMPETITION Boys 1st

Mackinlay Decosta 17, 2nd Brody Robson 18 ( count-

back) 

Girls 1st Abigail Allison ( Brechin) 23 ( count-back)2nd

Rebecca McOuat 23

Nearest the pin at 3rd - Honey McIntosh (Forfar)

Longest Drive at 6th - Magnus Carter

Best Pair Score- Aaron McLean and Ramsay Gerrard 44

points

Flag Competition Jesica CarterLEAGUE WINNERS

MONTROSEThe Montrose team have now qualified for

the Regional Finals at the Paul Lawrie GC on Sept 11th.

Well done to all involved

Club Open Tournament Results

On Friday 5th August the club held a Am-Am Team

Open.

The results were as follows:

1st - The Bogey Bandits (Sean McNamara, Kevin Starrs,

Andrew Lawson, Jordan McGovern..... 122 score

2nd - ICR Rappers (Jack Moir, Scott Byers, Nick Wilson,

Steven Sommerville....132 score

3rd - Ithica Bandits (Mike Hobbin, Mark Leaper, Brian

Millar, Carl Walden....133 score

4th - The Lemmings - John Cheesbrough, Dave Booth,

Martin Wood, Andy Sayers)......134 score

Nearest Pins - 3rd Neil Paton, 12th Wayne Hall, 16th

Neil Cobban, 18th in 2 Jack Moir

On Sunday 28th August the club held an Autumn Mixed

Greensomes

The results were as follows:

Scratch

1st - Ian Black &Alexandra Glaister (73) - Winners of the

Henry Hogg Rosebowl (photo attached)

Stableford

1st - Doreen Morgan & Jim Cowper 45 Points

2nd - Christine & Stuart Cameron 42 Points (BHI)

3rd - Anne & Steve Matthews 42 Points

4th - Anne & Allan Reoch 41 Points (BHI)

Thanks to all participants and volunteers for your

continued support.

Tracey Cheyne

Tracy Cheyne one of our club cleaners left on 12th

August with just over 15 years service. Thanks to Tracey

for giving up her early mornings for so many years.

Tracy has been replaced by Patricia Marshall.

Coffee Morning

Our Ladies are to hold a Coffee Morning on Saturday

24th September 10am until 11.30am, the proceeds from

this will be donated to Alzheimer's Scotland. Please

come along and support this worthy cause. Donations of

baking and raffles would be much appreciated also any

assistance on the day.

Update on Club Enhancement

Tenders have been issued to 5 contractors and a

number of representatives of these Companies have

been visiting the club to view the proposals – the

completed tenders are due back to the Club on the 15th

September and these will then be reviewed and a report

prepared for action by the enhancement committee.

The committee is currently finalising the various options

which will give all our members the opportunity to

support the funding of the enhancement project. These

options will take the form of refundable loans, donations

with subscription benefits , gifts etc. This will be emailed

to members before the end of September thereafter the

Board and Enhancement Committee will make

themselves available to discuss these opportunities at

specific times and in the appropriate environment.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize -James Sharp - £60

2nd prize -Kevin McGeachey - £40

3rd prize -Doreen Leask - £20

4th prize -Chris Curnin - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.

Welcome our New Members

The following new members have been accepted by the

Board this month:

Ordinary Members - Carolyn Cutler, Max Russell,

Richard Ashley

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you on

the Course and in the Club.
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